
TRI-VALLEY OFFICE UPDATE

Despite the challenges that come with operating during a global pandemic, we’ve managed to pull off
a move of our Pleasanton office.*

(Our Silicon Valley office location remains the same)

Effective June 1, 2020 our new address for our Tri-Valley office is:

6801 Koll Center Parkway, Suite 210
Pleasanton, California 94566-7047

Main: +1.925.224.7780 (unchanged)
Fax: +1.925.224.7782 (unchanged)

When the time is right for you to come by, we think you will appreciate our new, easy access right off
the freeway and dedicated parking spaces for Hoge Fenton visitors.

For now, please stay safe and well!



*We appreciate the flexibility and cooperation of our current landlord, Embarcadero Realty Services,
and our new landlord, team KGIP, for helping us make this happen.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at: info@hogefenton.com
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